Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of Florida
Notice of Bid

University of Florida Procurement Services will receive sealed bids for ITB21KO-101, SW Campus Transportation Improvements on July 1, 2020, 1:30 p.m. A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held June 8, 2020, 1:30 p.m. Contractor questions and requests for clarification are due June 12, 2020, 5:00 p.m. All questions can be directed to Karen Olitsky, Procurement Agent III, at kolitsk@ufl.edu. For bid documents and other information visit https://procurement.ufl.edu/vendors/schedule-of-bids/.
